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Newsletter : 

29th April 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Democracy  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Welcome to the summer term. It’s so great to have everyone back this week so perhaps a bit strangely, I 
feel the bank holiday next Monday has come at a strange time. We have just got back from a break and 
once again we have an interruption. However, these may have been my thoughts at the beginning of the 
week but for many, the break will be welcome. 
 

I was so proud of the school football team this week as the pupils took part in their first competitive match 
since Covid-19. We narrowly lost to our local rivals but the pupils’ attitude was very positive. Thank you for 
coming out to support the team and well done to all who took part. 
 

In assembly today, I spoke about the importance of bouncebackability. The fact that we all fall down    
sometimes is inevitable. That can of course be physical or emotional and if we practise our resilience we can 
make sure that we train our minds to not give up. This is why one of the magnificent 7 values is ‘Never say I 
can’t’. Our pupils have to develop resilience in order to overcome barriers they face. By getting back up 
when we fall down means we increase our confidence and determination. I told the story of Gerald the    
Giraffe who was struggling with the fact that he couldn’t dance. However, with a bit of practice and a bit of 
resilience he was able to find his own rhythm in the end. “We all can dance when we find the music that we 
love” You can watch a video of the story here. 

 

Thank you to those Year 6 parents who attended our SATs briefing earlier this week. Y6 will be taking these 
exams from Monday 9th May so if you are a Y6 parent don’t forget to make sure you get your child to     
practise their arithmetic fluency and reading comprehension skills over the bank holiday weekend. Over the 
next few weeks your children will need to show great resilience when being tested. Please encourage them 
to do their best and never give up! 
 

Finally, Can I wish you all a lovely bank holiday weekend. 
 

D Booth 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4UNRduYI_04
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 545 Alex 32 

Miss Goss 477 Isaac 37 

Miss Bickle 188 Krystal 13 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 298 Dylan 42 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 256 Logan 11 

Miss Jessop 626 Lexi-May/Abdul 

Mrs Branscombe 615 Alexie 37 

Miss Martin 585 Harry/Spencer 33 

Miss Grimwood 439 Mazie 46 

Mr Donnelly 121 Samuel 11 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM  

Myla for a fantastic repeating pattern 

Jaxson for trying really hard with his 
counting skills  

Maddison for helping her younger friends 
in their play  

Olivia for helping other children settle to 
play  

Bumblebees Oscar for trying his best with his reading 
and writing  

Alarah for challenging herself with her 
writing  

Robins Kyran for working really hard on his 
reading and writing   

Sheldon for listening to adults this week  

Sparrows Tegan for working hard and being an 
independent learner in maths this week  

Oscar for always following the              
magnificent 7 

Wrens Kaurasi for an excellent start to the term Joey for an excellent start to the term  

Puffins Noah for working hard and having a 
positive attitude to learning  

Ollie for working hard in all his lessons 
and improving his handwriting  

Kingfishers Lexi-May for helping and encouraging 
her peers in computing  

Jaxon for having a fantastic attitude to 
learning this week  

Hummingbirds Freya for always striving to do her best 
and never saying “I can’t” 

Annalise for excellent reasoning when    
explaining a characters actions  

Falcons Seth for working hard in lessons this 
week  

Catherine for always settling to learn 
quickly  

Eagles Riley for showing great progress in his 
knowledge of his strategies for solving 
maths problems   

Maria for working well to improve her 
reading  

Kestrels Mazie for settling to work quickly  Alfie for encouraging others  

   

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 95.33 

Robin Class 98.57 

Sparrow Class 92.73 

Wren Class 94.58 

Puffin Class 95.48 

Kingfisher Class 94.29 

Hummingbird Class 90.38 

Falcon Class 96.92 

Kestrel Class 91.58 

Eagle Class 92.86 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Robins 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Kingfishers  

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   135 

 

Slieve Donard   127 

 

Ben Nevis   134 

 

Scafell Pike   100 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners are: 

Lily-Mae and Lola from sparrows being    

excellent role models and following the    

magnificent 7 

 

Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following children for          

receiving the most dojos in their class this week:  

Alexie, Alex, Krystal-Rose, Dylan, Spencer, Harry, Samuel, Logan, Abdul, Lexi-May, Mazie and Isaac  
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Kingfisher class took part in a science sound walk identifying sound 

sources and what is vibrating to make the sound.  

 

Puffin class with their Roman    

timelines  
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On Wednesday it was wonderful to see so many people supporting the 
children who took part in the friendly football match against Swindon    

Academy. The final score was 3-1 to Swindon Academy but the              
determination the boys showed throughout the match made for good 
viewing. They represented Seven Fields at a high standard and we are 

very proud of their performance.  

Well done 

 

During the Easter holidays we had our new play equipment installed.             

The children have been enjoying using this at playtimes.   
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Bumblebees tasting guava juice, pineapple, mango, avocado and      

passionfruit just like in the story Handa’s Surprise story  
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Charlie and Harry have shown great resilience when        

participating in their activities out of school with     

amazing results.  Charlie has worked incredibly hard and 

has received his blue belt in TaeKwonDo.  

Harry has been dancing since he was 4 years old and        

competes in  competitions across the country receiving     

numerous trophies and has championships to his name 

and in solo dance he has moved from beginner to         

intermediate level.  

Keep up the great work  

 

 

Do you have any achievements you 
would like to share with us  

on the newsletter? Please send any   
photos to Miss Iles on class dojo and 

small piece about what you have 
achieved. 

Well done to Spencer for reaching 60 house points to receive his silver 
badge and Seth, Phoebe, Frankie, Tegan, Blayde, Cory, Jayden and 

Lexi-May for reaching 30 house points to receive their bronze badges. 
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Reminders: 

 

 

School Closed Monday 

2nd May for Bank        

holiday  

Reminder that the new 
play equipment is not 

accessible at the       
beginning and end of 

the school day. 

Thank you  

 

Please do not bring dogs on school site 

at all.  

Can children please be kept from 
climbing on the walls.  

Found on   
Westbury Road, 

a very well 
loved Koala  
teddy. If this 

belongs to you 
please contact 

the school     
office and we 

will contact the  
person who 

found it.  

Order dinners by midnight on 

Thursdays  


